
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

            Thursday 17th March 2022 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers 

 

Year 5 Visit to the Winchester Science Centre – Monday 28th March 2022 

     

We are delighted to inform you about the Year 5 trip to the Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium on 

Monday 28th March 2022. The Science Centre’s exhibition area consists of 100 interactive exhibits which are 

designed to be engaging and give an educational overview of the earth and space topic we are currently 

studying in Science.  

 

We will be taking part in a ‘Discovering Matter’ workshop, exploring exhibits about sound including a 10m 

high guitar!, exploring space and the effects of gravity on different planets and watching a Planetarium show 

giving a tour through the universe including planets, stars, earth and satellites.  

 

We would like the children to arrive at school by 8.40am ready to leave on the coach at 9.00am. We will 

leave the Science Centre at 2.30pm and, depending on traffic, will return back to school for 3.30pm ready for 

collection. Your child will need to bring a clearly named packed lunch, healthy mid-morning snack and water 

bottle. Additionally your child is required to wear full school uniform.  

 

The whole trip will cost £18.50 payable on Parentmail PMX. Although this monetary contribution is voluntary, 

we will be obliged to cancel the trip if the cost is not covered.  

 

Please complete the consent form for your child via the following googleform link (press ‘submit’ at bottom 

of form once completed to send to the school office) by Thursday 24th March 2022: FILL IN USING GOOGLE 

FORMS . If you have problems accessing the googleform please speak to the school office. 

 

We would welcome the help of parents on this trip - please indicate on the googleform if you are able to 

volunteer. 

 

We look forward to what promises to be a very exciting and interactive day for the children. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Eva Loudon and Mr Max Stuart 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 

GU7 1XA 
 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD5gI6on7IOrul1F7Q6y2OG_-0J9pms8izB_csVQXGon2h7Q/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD5gI6on7IOrul1F7Q6y2OG_-0J9pms8izB_csVQXGon2h7Q/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

